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Dear Member 
 
This is just to let you know there is no Art Club newsletter this month – because there is 
very little news. Hopefully very soon we will be able to put a programme together for our 
return to some normality. At a guess (but don’t hold me to it) we should be able to 
recommence indoor meetings in July (might manage something outdoors before that) 
and return to our regular Golden Lion changeovers the same month. The Council has 
told me that the Gallery can’t reopen for business until 17th May. Removal of restrictions 
on numbers won’t happen until 21st June. 
 
One small piece of good news – we are getting an extra week for our Annual Exhibition 
this year. The Council has offered (and confirmed) the dates as Saturday 13th 
November 2021 to Saturday 15th January 2022. 
 
That’s it for now. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 

 
Sue Osbon 
Exhibition Secretary 
Mobile: 07841 097417      
Email: sechartlepoolartclub@outlook.com 


